
  

 

 

 

 

 

To:   Institutions of Higher Education 

From:   The Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 

Date:   September 14, 2022 

Subject:  NJ Department of Children and Families Announces Two New PSAs on 

Youth Mental Health 

 

The Department of Children and Family Services (DCF) has issued two new public service 

announcements (PSA) in recognition of the current youth mental health crisis and in 

acknowledgement of September as Suicide Awareness Month. Institutions of higher education 

should consider sharing this information with their various stakeholders, including students, staff, 

faculty, and community members. 

 

The first PSA focuses on youth suicide prevention, illustrating how youth can seek help when 

facing mental health challenges. The second PSA is intended for parents and guardians, providing 

guidance on accessing behavioral health treatments for youth through the New Jersey Department 

of Children and Families (DCF).  

 

The PSAs, linked below, are available in English and Spanish. Thank you for your assistance in 

raising awareness around this critical topic.  

  

 Youth Suicide Prevention Public Service Announcement (intended for youth):  

 60 second format in English and Spanish  

 30 second format in English and Spanish  

 

 

Children's System of Care Public Service Announcement (intended for parents and guardians):  

 60 second format in English and Spanish  

 30 second format in English and Spanish  

 15 second format in English and Spanish  

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/7vdZx7IBZTg__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6ph54LjR$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/FSBzRDt3Sjo__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6jwQ36gi$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/h8oDfasJHIc__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6pf88RST$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/n7NlqXIfn44__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6hvM14Q1$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/qIpWaRS33yE__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6nNI4IN-$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/zMxGxcqTGeM__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6mFje1GP$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/KgA7ms-kwoo__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6sqyorPZ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/Sy_D7-BdZFM__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6toMUmEW$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/iHFMozGXr6k__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6iQb3lQw$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/hP4aFdBN3G8__;!!KU82p_qNqnQ!8jEKP2mCjxeSPHtPdNXM3udrWWWG59hUeXlYl_C1N-P8rcgNKTSeYQtL3eDEfQqSAQtvyQQeOcMB4lpXK8u_s_JpMrLJ6s75anqz$

